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Dear parents, carers and students, 
 

Welcome back – I hope you all had a very enjoyable half term.  There’s lots happening this half 
term, not least the on-going GCSE and A level examinations, Year 10 PPEs, Year 6 Transition 
Days, our Rewards Trip, annual Sherbies, Sports Day and much, much more.  More details will 
follow in the weeks to come!  
 

But for today, I'm sure you now know about the forthcoming hotter, more humid weather, starting 
this weekend:  https://www.bbc.co.uk/weather/2636335 

 

Please could I make you aware of the following, and ask for your support: 
 

• Students should continue to wear their summer uniform as they are now – (please 
remember that hoodies and trainers of any description are not permitted); 
 

• Students should arrive at school each day with a water bottle, filled with water not fizzy 
drinks.  Students are able to refill these containers at break and lunch time, plus they can 
purchase drinks at these times from the catering team; 
 

• Please consider whether your child(ren) will need to wear an all-day SPF sun protection 
product and/or bring a similar product to school to apply themselves; 
 

• Students may wish to bring a baseball cap, or similar, and sunglasses to school to wear 
during break and lunchtime when outside (these items are not to be worn inside buildings); 
 

• PE activities will continue as normal, although activities may be amended if the hot weather 
persists - all students should bring their full PE kit to school for their lessons as normal. 

 

 

I hope everyone manages to enjoy and stay safe during the warmer weather, 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miriam Oakley 

Headteacher  

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/weather/2636335

